RADIO STATION 9] U nB
TELEPHONE 913 825-0266 ON YOUR DIAL
= P.0.BOX 778 + SALINA -+ KANSAS 67401
Sherwood R. Parks, President and General Manager

April 18, 1971

Carl W. Dabelsteim K@SBV
192, So. 55th st #2
Ohama, Nebraska

Dear Carl,
This letter is to confirm your reception report of April 6, 1971,
Your entries are correct. We are always interested in reception

reports. Thanks very much. Sorry'I didn't answer sooner.
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